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RESIDENTIAL FIRE SPRINKLERS ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FIR-017 

PURPOSE: Property Owner’s acknowledgement that Residential Fire Sprinklers may be required for permit issuance. 

I acknowledge Residential Fire Sprinklers may be required for permit issuance as the property owner. Fire Sprinkler plans 
and calculations shall be submitted to Sonoma County Fire Prevention Division when a Sprinkler Contractor has been 
identified and a contract for services has been agreed upon. The identified Sprinkler Contractor with a C-16 Specialty 
License with be allowed to submit no later than the first close-in inspection performed by the Sonoma County Building 
Department, or your permit will be placed on hold until such time that a sprinkler permit is approved, issued and 
inspected by the Sonoma County Fire Prevention Division or Delegated Authority. 

Manufactured homes built to Title 25 of the California Code of Regulations are required to have a fire sprinkler 
calculation for the water supply submitted to the County and approved before Final Inspection. 

☐ I will contract with a C-16 California Licensed Fire Sprinkler Contractor.   

☐  I am an owner-builder. 

Owner Builders shall be required to submit plans for issuance. No Exceptions shall be made. 

 

Property Owner’s Name: 

Property Owner’s Signature:  

 

 

  
Fire Prevention and Hazardous Materials Division 
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